
Ramar Communications, Inc.
Legal STA Extension Request
April 10, 2018

By this application, Ramar Communications, Inc. (“Ramar”) hereby requests an
extension of the authority granted Ramar in connection with STA File # 0000030468 (the “STA 
Request”) for digital Television Translator station K45IL-D, Channel 45, Hobbs, NM, Facility 
ID 55034 (the “Station”) to operate on Channel 19.  The FCC previously granted the STA 
Request while Ramar’s Displacement Application, filed in conjunction with a request for waiver 
of the FCC’s Displacement Freeze (see Public Notice, DA 14-808, rel. June 11, 2014), was 
pending FCC processing (see LMS File No. 0000030467).  The Displacement Application has 
not yet been granted and is still pending. Grant of this extension application is therefore
respectfully requested. Such grant would allow the Station to continue to provide valuable 
service to the viewing public in its service area during the repacking process.

Copies of the narrative exhibit to the STA Request and the related T-Mobile 
Displacement Letter are attached hereto.  


